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If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please contact Customer Service or Applications Engineering at 
1-800-444-5366 or email: info-us@lemo.com. Thank you for your continued support of LEMO products! 
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#178

New Gasket Position for REDEL 2P Water-Resistant Plug Models 
 

Summary: 
The gasket position for the water resistant (IP66) plug models is changing due to internal 
improvements to LEMO’s high quality processes and procedures. Models affected are CFB, CFC, CFH 
and CFE in the REDEL 2P Series. 
 
Details: 
The gasket position is changing as per the attached sketch.  The dimensions of the collet nut and 
collet have also changed. 
 
 

 

 
The parent level part numbers will remain the same, although the affected inner component part 
numbers will change.  The older version product will remain available upon request. 
 
 
 

This new version will be available after September 2017. 


